

Jonathan S. Klavens

(617) 502-6281 | jklavens@klavenslawgroup.com

February 24, 2023

Via Email to: kbuckland@wareham.ma.us

Members of the Wareham Planning Board c/o Kenneth Buckland Director of Planning and Community Development Memorial Town Hall 54 Marion Road Wareham, MA 02571

Re: Site Plan Review Application, 0 Rt. 25, Parcel ID 115-1000

Dear Members of the Wareham Planning Board:

In the light of the uncertainty as to whether Mr. Schulz will be attending the February 27, 2023 public hearing session and as to whether, even if he does, he will have had time by then to review, and certify his review of, the video of the February 13, 2023 public hearing session, and for other reasons, the applicant hereby requests that the public hearing be continued to the Board's next meeting.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Jonathan S. Klavens

David Fletcher CC:

Robert W. Galvin, Esq., Galvin & Galvin, PC

Matthew Thornton, Longroad Energy Lindsey Kester, Longroad Energy

MAL

Vanessa Kwong, Esq., Longroad Energy

Sarah Ebaugh, VHB